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WHO ARE WE
The University of Bristol Law Clinic provides legal advice and support to members of the 
public, under the supervision of Law School sta� members. The Law Clinic gives students 
�rst-hand experience of law in practice: students will work on real cases and be responsible for 
all areas of case management. This includes conducting the case research, liaising with clients 
and even going to a court or tribunal. Our partnership with international �rm Osborne Clarke 
provides students with training and guidance from legal professionals, enabling students to 
work con�dently and professionally to ensure our clients receive the advice and support that 
they need. 

WHAT ARE WE LOOKING FOR
We are looking for students with a real interest in gaining practical legal experience and who 
have the drive and organisation to manage Law Clinic alongside their studies and other 
considerations. Being a member of the Law Clinic is an enjoyable and rewarding role, but one 
that comes with responsibilities. Students need to have  a professional and mature approach 
to all aspects of Law Clinic membership to ensure that cases are dealt with correctly, often 
under tight time constraints. Legal work experience is not required: we are more interested in 
your motivation for wanting to be part of a pro bono organisation, and what qualities, skills 
and experience you would bring to the Law Clinic.

HOW TO APPLY
If you are interested in applying for the Law Clinic, please �ll in the application form that will 
be emailed to all Law Students on 1st October 2018. The deadline for submission is 12th 
October 2018 at 12 pm. Please submit your applications in HARD COPY (electronic copies will 
NOT be accepted) to the Undergraduate O�ce (Room 2.14) on the second �oor of the Wills 
Memorial Building. 

LAUNCH NIGHT (5 OCTOBER 2018)
This event is open to all students who want to learn more about the Law Clinic. It is an 
excellent opportunity to speak to current Law Clinic Student Committee 
members to �nd out what kind of applicants the Law Clinic is looking for. 
The event details will be disseminated via email. 

Applicants must be able to attend the Osborne Clarke training 
session on 3rd November 2018 (Saturday). New member training is 
a vital part of membership in the Law Clinic and if you are not able 
to commit for training on these dates, we will unfortunately not be 
able to consider your application. Application results will be 
released on 22nd October 2018 (Monday) via email.
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